
From: Ben Stuckart <benstuckart@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 3:51 PM 

To: Byers, Patricia 

Subject: ADU Legislation - Sign on request  

  

Mayor Byers  

 

My name is Ben Stuckart and I just finished 8 years as Council President in Spokane.  I am currently 

doing work for Sightline Institute around Alternative Dwelling Unit (ADU) legislation.  Having seen the 

housing crisis in Spokane up close I believe we should be doing as much as possible to increase housing 

options. 

During this year’s state legislative session there is a house bill (HB2570) and a senate bill will be dropped 

regarding statewide regulations for ADUs.     

I am writing to ask that you consider signing on the attached letter.   Short sessions move fast and the 

hearing on the house bill could come as soon as next week.    

Elected officials carry a lot of weight with the legislature and we would appreciate you signing on. 

If you want your name included just hit reply and let me know how you would like to be listed on the 

letter.  If you would like more information let me know what I can do to help you.    

To learn more visit:   https://www.sightline.org/2020/01/15/washington-takes-another-shot-at-

ambitious-statewide-adu-reform/  

For more on HB2570:  https://app.leg.wa.gov/billsummary?BillNumber=2570&Year=2019 

Thank you for your service to the community. 

Ben Stuckart 

benstuckart@gmail.com 

 


